From: Jayne Logan [mailto:Jayne.Logan@midandeastantrim.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Anne Donaghy

Sent: 08 August 2017 11:16

To: Adrian McCreesh < Adrian. McCreesh@midulstercouncil.org>

Subject: Motorsport Taskforce

Dear Adrian

I represent SOLACE on the Motorsport Taskforce and can advise that the Department has given £20,000 towards carrying out an economic/tourism impact report on motorsport within NI in order to maximise the economic potential of 2 & 4 wheel sports.

This report is being commissioned and lead up by SIB in conjunction with local universities and will belong to the Department and Councils that have motorsports in their area.

In addition, Tourism NI have contributed £5,000 to this piece of work and a contribution of £1,000 is required from each Council that will benefit from the economic opportunities and safety issues identified within the report.

Thank you for your consideration of this significant and important piece of work.

Kind regards

Anne



T: 028 2563 5033/4
W: www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk
Mid & East Antrim Borough Council
The Braid, 1 - 29 Bridge Street, Ballymena, Co Antrim, BT43 5EJ